## town of union

3111 East Main Street • Endwell, New York 13760-5990 Phone (607) 786-2950 • Fax (607) 786-2350 E-mail: cpw@townofunion.com



Louis V. Caforio

## Dear Excavator:

Beginning in 2012 all successful bidders that are awarded work by contract for the Town of Union that involves any excavation within the Town of Union's right-of-way including, but not limited to: drilling, boring, demolition, scraping, trenching, dredging, tunneling, ditching, auguring, driving surveying pins, razing, grading, setting poles, boring holes for percolation tests, wrecking, installing sign poles, cable or pipe plowing and earth moving will require excavation safety training for your company and field staff sponsored by Dig Safely New York.

Documentation from Dig Safely New York will be required before excavation can begin. To obtain this free 60-90 minute training please contact Don Ross at Dig Safely New York at 585-314-8064. Dig Safely New York Training can be obtained at one of the free March seminars or by contacting Dig Safely New York to schedule a training session at your location. The Town of Union may also sponsor a training seminar at our facility.

The Town of Union is committed to public safety for you and its residents.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 607-786-2950.

Singerely,

Louis V. Caforio

Comm. Of Public Works

LVC/mb